
ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET 
September 28, 2009 
27th SCHOOL DAY 

 
Please dismiss the tennis team at 2:30 today. 
 
There will be a very important PAW Club meeting Wednesday during 
homeroom and Thursday after school!  Please make plans to attend 
both meetings!  
 
The members of this year’s Homecoming Court need to stop by Mrs. 
Larson’s room today. 
 
The Drama Club will meet tomorrow after school in Ms. Judy’s room 
B-10.  Anyone interested should try to attend.  
 
The Spanish Club will meet at 7:40 in the morning in D-8.  Mrs. 
Acquaviva’s room to plan for Homecoming Activities.  Old and new 
members are welcome. 
 
Anyone in Leo Club interested in helping out with Homecoming 
Festival need to meet in Mr. Allen’s room Wednesday morning at 
7:45. 
 
If there are any girls interested in playing girls golf in the Fall of 2010 
please come by Mrs. Medford’s classroom C2 at 7:45 a.m. Friday.  If 
you are unable to attend the meeting please contact Gracie Erwin or 
Jazmine Lopez.  
 
 
Students that have not turned in their permission forms to attend AB 
Tech or Haywood Community College need to do so as soon as 
possible.  See Ms. Ray in “E” Building for permission forms. 
 
 
TEACHERS: 
 
Teachers are reminded to turn in their AIG English and Math forms to 
guidance this morning. 
 
CAFETERIA DUTY   (September 28 – October 2) 
1st Lunch  Kadie Boone and Howell 
2nd Lunch DeGrove and Fountain 
3rd Lunch Conner and McDaniel 
 



GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT INFORMATION 
 
The Wendy’s High School Heisman Award deadline for application is 
approaching soon.  Wendy’s gift cards and a chance to attend all of the Heisman 
Memorial Trophy weekend festivities in New York City are possibilities for 
seniors who excel in academics, athletics, and community/school involvement.  
See Mr. Blackburn in the Counseling Center as soon as possible for details. 
 
Seniors and Juniors: 
Haywood Community College is having a “College Night” with 
approximately 50 two-year and four-year, public and private college 
representatives planning to attend.  The event will be held in their 
auditorium from 6:00 – 7:30 tonight.  
 
The Asheville Mall is also holding a “College Night” on Thursday, 
October 1 from 6:00 to 9:00. 
 
DAR (Daughters of American Revolution) Essay Contest/ Scholarship.  Local, 
state, and national level Competition available for students who are interested in 
writing and Citizenship.  Part I of the application is available now and is due back 
October 16! 
 
We have two wonderful opportunities available to our senior students.  Asheville-
Buncombe Technical Community College offers a high school visitation day 
exclusively for seniors on Friday, October 2.  In addition, Haywood community 
College is also offering tours and a career/business showcase on their campus on 
Thursday, October 15.  We would love to take students who are interested in 
attending a two- year school to either of these events.  Permission forms and sign-
up sheets are available with Mrs. Lynn Ray in “E” Building. 
 
First semester students who have signed up to take the PSAT in their math classes 
are reminded to come by guidance and pay $13.00 by Friday, October 9.  If this is 
your first time taking the PSAT and you are enrolled in Geometry and in the 9th 
and 10th grade, there is no charge.  If you have taken the PSAT before, there is a 
$13.00 fee due when you sign up.  2nd semester students taking math beyond 
Geometry planning taking the PSAT on Wednesday, October 14 need to come by 
guidance.  All students are reminded to pay $13.00 before Friday, October 9.   
 
We encourage all students planning to attend a four-year college to take this test.  
We MUST have a number by Friday, October 9 to insure that everyone has a test 
booklet.    
 
SENIORS:  Be sure to come by the counseling center every few days to check on 
new scholarships with September and October deadlines.  NC State Park 



Scholarship, East Tennessee Roan Scholars, and the Elk Nursing and Elks Most 
Valuable Student Scholarships now available. 
 
 


